
Emergency Rental Assistance Program 
U.S. Department of the Treasury Survey 

Survey Email Transmittal 

Subject: Action Requested by March 30: U.S. Treasury Emergency Rental Assistance Program 
Survey (ERA-0000000000)

Dear Grantee,

Thank you for your participation in the Department of the Treasury’s Emergency Rental 
Assistance Program, established pursuant to the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021.  Please 
visit the link below to complete a voluntary survey no later than Tuesday, March 30, 2021 We 
are requesting one response for each entity that has entered into a financial assistance agreement 
with Treasury under the program. An authorized representative should complete the survey. 
Please reference the number in the subject line in completing your response. 

[Survey link]

Please direct any questions to EmergencyRentalAssistance@treasury.gov. Please include “ERA 
Survey” in the subject line of your email note.

Thank you,
EmergencyRentalAssistance@treasury.gov
https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/cares/emergency-rental-assistance-program

TEXT FOR NOTE TO REMIND GRANTEES TO RESPOND

Please distribute the reminder on March 24

Subject: Reminder - Action Requested by March 30: U.S. Treasury Emergency Rental 
Assistance Program Survey (ERA-0000000000)

Dear Grantee,

This is a reminder to please complete the voluntary Treasury Emergency Rental Assistance 
Program survey by Tuesday, March 30, 2021. Please use the link below to access the survey 
and we appreciate your feedback.  

[Survey link]

Please direct any questions to EmergencyRentalAssistance@treasury.gov. 

mailto:EmergencyRentalAssistance@treasury.gov
mailto:EmergencyRentalAssistance@treasury.gov
https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/cares/emergency-rental-assistance-program
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Thank you,
EmergencyRentalAssistance@treasury.gov
https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/cares/emergency-rental-assistance-program

https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/cares/emergency-rental-assistance-program

